
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/013/AY 2024-25                                          
Date: 26 APRIL 2024  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
As the summer break has finally arrived, we hope that our students will enjoy this much-deserved 
break and spend quality time with their loved ones while engaging in fun activities. However, we 
would also like to remind you that the holiday homework assigned to your children is an essential 
component of our academic curriculum, and we expect them to complete it to the best of their 
abilities. 
 
The homework assigned to your children is designed to reinforce the concepts and skills they have 
learned in the previous academic year and in April month, and we have also given cursive writing 
practice homework which will also help them improve their cursive handwriting. We believe that 
this will enable them to utilize their time effectively and prepare for the academic year 2024-25. 
 
School re-opens on 03rd June 2024 regular timings from 08:00 am to 02:30 pm, Please ensure that 
your child submits the completed holiday homework by 7th June 2024, as late submissions will not 
be accepted. Additionally, we would like to remind you to encourage your child to maintain neatness 
and accuracy in their work. Sloppy or incomplete work will not be accepted, and they must allocate 
adequate time to complete their homework without rushing. We recommend that you plan their 
schedule accordingly. 
 
Furthermore, we would like to inform you that the holiday homework will carry 5 marks, which will 
be added to the subject enrichment activity. Therefore, your child must put in their best effort to 
ensure that they secure these marks. 
 
Students will do the homework on A4 Sheets and file it in a handmade file and submit it before the 
deadline. 
 
We hope that you find these instructions helpful, and we wish our students all the best during their 
summer break. We look forward to seeing them back at school soon, refreshed and ready to learn. 
 
Best Regards,   
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


